

20th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Wednesday 14th March** Class 7 will take part in an exciting drama workshop at school. This is as part of the long-term partnership project we are running with York Theatre Royal this year. The workshop will focus on the book 'King of the Cloud Forests' which we have been reading in class and is linked to our current Key Stage topic of Natural Disasters.

The workshop will take place in school and within the school hours, therefore no special arrangements need to be made. There will be no cost for this activity because the theatre project has kindly been funded by the PTA once again for this year.

Many thanks for your continued support,

Kind regards

Zoe Clayton English Subject Leader z.clayton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

